

District of Columbia Government Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A Box 75115 Washington, DC 20013



June 23, 2005

Zoning Commission Office of Zoning 441 4th St NW, Suite 210 Washington, DC 20001

Re: Text Amendment—Pervious Paving (Case No. 04-34)

Dear Zoning Commissioners,

At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting on June 9, 2005, ANC 6A voted 7-0 (with 5 Commissioners required for a quorum) to <u>support</u> the text amendment to allow the use of pervious paving for certain parking and related facilities.

Pervious paving is desirable for reducing urban storm runoff to our local rivers and streams, thus reducing loadings of sediments, pollutants, and excess nutrients. Pervious paving is also a potential strategy for reducing heat island effects in the city.

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact Commissioner Cody Rice, Chair of ANC 6A's Economic Development and Zoning Committee, at 202-544-3734 or rice6A03@verizon.net.

Respectfully yours,

Joseph Fengler

Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A